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    Friendship 

  Respect 

   Endurance 

 

           Trust 

           Kindness 

   Forgiveness   

Christmas 

Jumper Day 

Thank you to 

everyone who 

made a 

donation, we 

raised £68 for 

Save the 

Children. 

Message from Mr Payne 

I hope the children have all had a lovely last week of term.  It has been a very busy week 

for them all and I know some of the children are extremely tired.  We have had a visit from 

a theatre company, Christmas Party day, and Christmas dinner from Cupcakes, the 

Christmas Carol Service at Hanbury Church, as well as a very special visit from Santa 

himself!   

I would like to take this opportunity to say goodbye to those families that are leaving us at 

the end of this term.  Leo and Jax Sa and Jack Zdunczuk-Perry, we wish you and your 

families all the best as you start off on new and exciting adventures. 

I would like to also welcome a family who will be joining Hanbury from January. Ashley 

Keen and his family will be joining us, I’m sure you will all make them very welcome. 

Thank you once again for all of your support this term and thank you for all of the lovely 

gifts and cards that we have received.  The staff and I would like to wish everyone a very 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  I’m sure we will all have a lovely time over the 

festive period and look forward to seeing you all refreshed and ready to start again in 

January 2017! 

Don’t forget the 

first day back 

after Christmas is 

Tuesday 3rd 

January 2017. 

School Admissions 

Final reminder that the 

closing date for 2017 

entry is 15th January for 

both primary and middle 

school applications. 



 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


